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Richard Comstock
75 Woolson Road
Lisbon, NH 03585

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I moved to NH 40 years ago to escape power lines and traffic jams and crowds and street lights.  Some
of these ugly distractions have increased.  We need electricity, but should not be subjected to giant
transmission towers to bring power to Mass residents at NH expense and destruction of our landscape
which is responsible for much of our tourism revenue.  We should not be able to be forced to accept
this.  Mass does not wand wind energy turbines off their coast to make electricity and we should not
have to put up with electric power lines disrupting our tranquil countryside.

Dick Comstock

Sincerely,
Richard Comstock
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